
PRIMARY VOTING INFORMATION 
County officials have confirmed that there will be no on-campus 

polling site for the March 3 primary election. Alternative options: 

 

SATURDAY, FEB. 22: Between 11 a.m. and 3 p.m., the Saturday 

Shopping Shuttle will run between pickup 

locations on the inner loop and the usual 

shopping shuttle locations, including the 

early voting site at Fiesta on Kirby Drive. 

 

THURSDAY, FEB. 27: From 9 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. on this day, an 

early voting shuttle will run between the 

Ley Student Center and Fiesta on Kirby. 

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 3: From 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on the day of the 

primary election, a voting shuttle will run 

continuously between the Ley Student 

Center and the nearest off-campus primary 

voting site at Poe Elementary School. 
 

Voters may visit harrisvotes.org to view and print their choice of a 

Democratic or Republican sample ballot; marked sample ballots 

may be taken into the polls as memory aids for voting. VOTE RICE! 
 
 

 

 

 

           

http://harrisvotes.org/

